
FIACTA & FTEE 2020 Examinations: Important Announcement 
 
 
FIACTA and FTEE Examinations are usually conducted in August every year. 
Due to the continuing Covid-19 scenario with travel restrictions and 
quarantine rules, It is not possible to conduct these examinations in the usual 
times and stand postponed to the last quarter (October- December) of this 
year. The situation will be assessed in the coming months and a formal 
announcement will be posted in the website regarding the dates of 
examinations once the travel restrictions are lifted. ICCA is thankful to all of 
you for cooperating.  
	


